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Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council
: Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager

January 9, 2012

SUBJECT: Work Session for January 9, 2012

1)

2)

3)

4)

5)

5:00 p.m. (30 min) — Website Redesign Update

One of the Council’s goals is to redesign the City’s website in order to provide a web presence that
enhances community involvement, facilitates information gathering and gives users a 24/7 city hall. The
purpose of the work session item is to ensure Council is up to speed on the redesign process and objectives,
the timeline for the work and implementation, and some of the elements that will be included in the new
website.

5:30 p.m. (20 min) — Aquifer Storage & Recovery Update

The City of Tualatin has one aquifer storage and recovery project that has been in the works for a
number of years (the pump house was completed in 2009 and we have been working on operating
the system since 2010). Kaaren Hofmann (Engineering Manager) and Dan Boss (Operations
Director) will give an update on the project. Attached is a memo and presentation.

5:50 p.m. (30 min) — Basalt Creek Transportation Planning Update

On December 14, Washington County organized an open house to provide property owners and
community members an opportunity to learn about and discuss transportation projects in the
Basalt Creek area. The purpose of tonight’s work session item is to provide the City Council with
the materials presented at the open house and highlight the next steps for these projects. Attached
is @ memo and presentation materials that will be used.

6:20 p.m. (20 min) — Climate Smart Communities

In 2009, House Bill 2001 was passed which directed Metro to “develop two or more alternative
land use and transportation scenarios” designed to reduce green house gas emissions from
light-duty vehicles. Phase | of Metro’s work began in June 2011 and focused on understanding
how much reduction could be realized through the region’s current efforts. A draft findings report
has been produced that will be reviewed by Metro in 2012, and then work on Phase Il will begin.
Planning Manager Aquilla Hurd-Ravich will make a presentation to the Council regarding the
legislation, the Phase | findings and the plan for Phase Il. Attached is a memo and presentation
materials.

6:40 p.m. (15 min) Council Meeting Agenda Review, Communications & Roundtable. This is an
opportunity for the Council to review the agenda for the January 9, 2012 City Council meeting and
take the opportunity to brief the rest of the Council on any issues of mutual interest.



